
PINHOLES IN POWDERY PACKAGES AT A TIME OF COVID-19
Friday, 25 September 2020
Last Updated Thursday, 22 July 2021

 A vigilant shopper sent this video to a social media platform and it went viral. Her observation that the health-hazardous
puncturing of minute holes on powdery products packaged in plastic bags (like sugar, salt and the like) to let air out and
make displays in supermarkets even and easier for stocking is very valid in view of the uncontained spread of COVID-19.
PAGASA members were advised to refrain from this practice.
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